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I strongly oppose this measure. Mail-in voting is a cornerstone of Oregon elections. 

This move doesn't even make much sense from a Republican perspective either, 

since many rural voters rely on this system to vote. Several counties have minimal in-

person polling areas, and for the larger counties, you would be preventing many 

people from having access to voting. Remember that this program was STARTED by 

Republicans. 


